
Incline  looking  at  ways  to
improve trail system
The  Incline  Village  and  Crystal  Bay  Community  Trail  Plan
Committee  and  IVGID  Parks  and  Recreation  are  hosting  a
workshop to help plan the future of the trails in Incline.

The goal is to gather community ideas and feedback on the
draft plan map.

The  plan  will  address  the  needs  for  trails  to  be
interconnected and sustainable, provide transportation routes
for  residents,  safe  routes  to  school,  opportunities  for
visitors or residents to walk or ride through the village and
finally  provide  access  to  a  variety  of  recreation
opportunities in the adjacent U.S. Forest Service or Nevada
State Park public lands.

The workshop is Aug. 1 from 5:30-7:30pm at the Chateau (955
Fairway) in Incline.

For  more  information,  email  mrkkimbrough@gmail.com  or  call
(775) 720-4732.
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